
 

 

 

 

PSA Limpopo Intersectoral Members’ Meeting - 15 

November 2024                               
 

Members are aware that the PSA Statute provides for one Intersectoral members’ meeting once a year, 

which can be rotated between main centres to allow members across the province to attend the meeting.  

The PSA’s Limpopo Intersectoral Meeting for 2023/24 was held in Mokopane, Waterberg District on 15 

February 2024, which involved the three districts of Capricorn, Sekhukhune, and Waterberg. 

Subsequently, it was resolved that the Intersectoral meeting for 2024/25 will include the remaining 

districts, i.e. Mopani and Vhembe.  

 

The PSA is excited to report that 15 November 2024 will be the date for the PSA’s Limpopo Intersectoral 

members meeting and further advises that structures and individuals’ as well as top recruiters stand the 

opportunity to win prizes on the day.  A recruitment competition will commence from 1 June to 1 

November 2024. Anyone recruiting a minimum of 150 new members will receive a cash price of R10 000.    

 

The information regarding registration, logistics and the venue will be shared in due course however, 

members and structures are urged to start now with their recruitment to win cash and a lot of goodies. 

Members must note that whilst there would be a certain number that would be accommodated, 

recruitment of at least 5 members between 1 June and 30 August will give you a golden ticket to attend 

the event (your seat will be guaranteed). There will be a lot of fun and remaining behind might not be a 

good option.  

 

Watch the Space! 

 

Employees who wish the join the PSA can contact Lawrence Muvhango at 082 880 8995 / 

(lawrence.muvhango@psa.co.za), Paulina Moloto at 082 880 8957 / (Paulina.moloto@psa.co.za), or the 

PSA Provincial Office on (015) 295 0500. 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 
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